
 

 

 

 

5 January 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We have received notice of building works, and a polite request, from Norman Gundhill the Managing Director 

of the Racecourse. I would be grateful if you would read part of Norman’s email below and please avoid using 

the Stables and roadside verges from now on. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Vicky Marks, Principal 

 

 

We will have building work going on at the Stables throughout January, February and 

March. 

Parents bringing pupils to and collecting them from the College often use the 

entrance/exit and Horse Box Park to turn round in and there have also been increasing 

instances of cars parking on the verge outside the Stables waiting to collect pupils 

which obstructs the view of vehicles coming in and out of the Stables. 

Will you please advise all parents that: - 

1.            The entrance and Box Park should not be used for turning round in. 

2.            Cars should not be parked on the verge. 

Doing so is a danger to all concerned and that danger will be increased significantly by 

the building work and particularly by the increased traffic in and out of the Stables 

Complex. 

 


